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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Thursday, July 11, 2013 4:54 PM
To: 'Bob Clark-Riddell'
Cc: grewalngns@yahoo.com; Lee, Nathan; 'Espino Devine, Catalina'; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: Chevron 9-1851 (RO464) Hegenberger Rd, Oakland

Hi Bob, 
I appear to have a tank removal report for the diesel UST, but don’t know where it came from (I presume you, but can’t 
find an email).  It’s not on the ACEH website nor is it on Geotracker.  I also see that well MW-3 has been destroyed, 
without ACEH approval or notification, and do not have a report to document the destruction.  I also note that the Soil and 
Groundwater Management Plan and the building pad excavation and backfill report have not been submitted to 
Geotracker.  It appears that standard required documents have not been submitted using standard ACEH or State submittal 
practices; please submit these documents to both web sites by July 29, 2013. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 


